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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Michael J. Gieseke to the group.

Information Sessions on Zoom § 341 Meetings

The United States Trustee's office is planning to conduct
information sessions on May 29 and 30, 2024, via Teams
concerning the transition of § 341 first meetings of creditors to
Zoom video meetings.  Please make your best effort to
participate in one of these sessions to prepare for this change.

U.S. Trustee's Announcement of Information Sessions

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/US%20Trustee%20Bar%20Outreach%20Flyer.pdf
https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news



